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What have we been learning? 

This week we have had a great week with our ‘Wow’ event. Our project for the next 2 terms 

is called ‘What’s on the royal menu?’. We started this on Wednesday by making our own jam 

tarts. In Maths we were looking at g/kg and used these measurements to help us make the 

jam tarts. 

On Thursday we made cheese and cucumber sandwiches  and then together with our jam 

tarts had a lovely afternoon tea party dressed up as queens and kings, all finished off with a 

touch of ballroom dancing! 

                     

                                        

          

Next Week 

In Science next week we will be starting our first 

mini outcome ‘Will it grow?’ we will be planting 

something special and observing it and taking 

photos over the term to see how it grows and 

changes. 

Other News 

 We have our multi skills event at KLB on Tuesday 

30th April. We will be back in school for lunch, but 

please remember to send your child with a small 

bottle of water and a healthy snack in a small 

named bag. 
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We will also be recapping everything we already 

know about plants. 

In Computing, we will investigate what and how 

algorithms work. 

 We will be recapping the properties of 2D shapes, 

including how many sides and corners they have in 

maths. 

. 

 

 

 

In DT, we are going to be making a class 

patchwork quilt. If anyone has any examples of a 

patchwork quilt their child could bring in to share 

we would love to see them. We would also 

appreciate any off cuts of material you may have 

at home which we could use to make our own 

patchwork quilt.  

In your child’s purple homework book, is some 

homework to research our current Queen 

Elizabeth, they will need this information to help 

with their writing over the coming weeks.  

 

 


